
 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 2022 

 

 

Wellington Garden Club  

Treasurer Report 

 

 

Income since November 1st was $6406.04,   from meeting plant raffle, 

Wellington Day Event,  Penny Pines Donations, membership  dues and 

Holiday luncheon. 

 

Total expenses since November 1st were $5,453.18, for  program speaker, 

newsletter, garden art, member education and Dist X meeting expenses. 

 

Balance in checking account is $32,466.76 

 

Additionally, for more detailed information please review the WGC profit & 

loss versus annual budget report to date. 

 

 

Danese Sloan Kendall 

Treasurer 

 

 


